ARKANSAS Divislon of Child Care and Early
DEPARTMENT OF Childhood Education

W HUMAN Audit and Integrity Unit
- SERVICES P.O. Box 1437, Slot 140 - Little Rock, AR 72203-1437

501-320-8982 - Fax: 501-683-6060 - TDD: 501-682-1550

MEMORANDUM

April 13, 2016
TO: NSLP, CACFP and SFSP providers
FROM: Mark Speight, Interim Administrator Health and Nutrition Unit

RE: DHS Division of Community Service & Nonprofit Support

The Division of Community Service & Nonprofit Support has a wide range of services available
to assist nonprofit organizations. Nonprofits that need assistance with their business operations
may contact the DHS Division of Community Service & Nonprofit Support. When calling they
need to indicate the type of assistance they are seeking and provide the county they are located.

Division of Community Service & Nonprofit Support — (501) 682-7540

HNU wants to encourage all of our nonprofit providers to take advantage of the services that they
offer.

Sincerely,

L Ll

Mark Speight
Compliance Administrator and Interim Administrator HNU for the Division of Child Care and
Early Childhood Education

humanservices.arkansas.gov/dccece
Protecting the vulnerable, fostering independence and promoting better health



